
 

 

 

July 15, 2021 

 

To, 

BSE Limited                  
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, Mumbai - 400001 
 
Ref:  H.P. Cotton Textile Mills Limited (Scrip Code: 502873) 

 

Sub: Clarification on Price Movement 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
This is in response to your email dated 15th July, 2021 with respect to the clarification sought 
on price movement of shares of our Company. 
 
Kindly note that Company do not have any events or information, other than those which 
have been disclosed to the Exchange from time to time, that may have a bearing on the 
operation/performance of the Company which include price sensitive information. 
 
You are requested to kindly take the above information on your record. 
 
Yours Faithfully, 
 
For H.P. Cotton Textile Mills Limited 

 
 
 
 
 
Shubham Jain 
(Company Secretary & Compliance Officer) 
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